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Dear Parents and Carers,

A big thank you to all the parents and grandparents who helped us on the school trip to 
Cotswold Wildlife Park this week. The children all had a fantastic time and were so well 
behaved, you made us all very proud! 

We are pleased to say that our Father’s Day breakfast was a great success and thank you 
to those who joined us for a bacon sandwich! Well done to our cook Josette for coming in 
early and cooking up a feast. 

We are very sad to say that Mr Green our Caretaker will be leaving us at the end of the 
Summer Term. Mr Green joined us in November last year and has been a fond member of 
the Emscote family ever since. We wish him all the best in his new role! 

We are so pleased to be able to run our annual sports morning once again after a few 
years of restrictions. Please check your emails for details of the arrangements and we 
hope you can join us on the day.

Kind regards,

Mr Queralt

 



Dates for the Diary 2022

Wed 6th July Transition Day

Wed 6th July
New to Year 3 Parents 
Meeting

More details to follow

Thurs 7th July
Fiery Feet Performance 
(Reception Year only)

2.30pm (please arrive promptly as performaces will 
be finished by 2.45pm)

Thurs 7th July Oak Sharing Assembly 

Fri 8th July Class Photos
Please can all children wear clean,  smart school 
uniform and black school shoes (no trainers)

Mon 11th July

Year 2 Leavers 
Performance and BBQ 
5.30pm 
(grandparents/wider 
family)

Monday 11th July at 2pm we welcome grandparents 
and wider family to see the play. 

Tues 12th July Emscote  Sports Day 
All Year groups. Parents invited to attend - more 
details to follow 

Wed 13th July

Year 2 Leavers 
Performance and BBQ 
5.30pm (parents and 
siblings)

Please order hotdogs in advance by logging into 
www.eduspot.co.uk. Please follow the link for the 
SHOP tab and pay for number of hotdogs required by 
6th July

Thurs 14th July Reserve Sports Day In case of poor weather on 12th July 

Fri 15th July Reports Out

Tues 19th July Y2 Trip to St Nicks Park Details to follow

Wed 20th July
End of Term Church 
Service 9.15am

Whole School, parents welcome to join us.

Thurs 21st July
END OF TERM (SUMMER 
BREAK)



Cotswold Wildlife Park 2022

Year 1 Art Competition

Congratulations to Phoebe in Oak class who 
beat off very strong competition to win the 
Year 1 art competition. Miriam, who 
volunteers in the office, took a long time 
deciding which the best one was. She said ‘ 
like this one best, it reminds me of a canvas 
that you would see in an art gallery. I love 
the colours and the texture.’ 

James Shepherd, from Washington Green 
Fine Art & Castle Fine Art, has kindly 
arranged for it to be mounted and framed 
professionally for her to hang at home. What 
a generous prize. 

Well done to all of the year 1 children taking 
part, Mrs Madagan will be making a display 
to show them all off. 



Year 2 Leavers Performance and BBQ

Here’s a quick reminder for our Year 2 Families…

It’s reached that time of year when we at Emscote must say goodbye to the children from 
Sycamore and Maple. To mark this special occasion, the children are all starring in a play -
‘There’s a Sunflower in my Supper!’

The performance will take place on Wednesday 13th July at 5.30pm, and we invite our 
year 2 families to attend. Please can children arrive at school dressed in their costumes for 
5.15pm.

The show will be followed by hot dogs and squash. The cost will 
be 50p per hot dog and you can pay through the online payment 
system. Please log on to www.eduspot.co.uk (or via the app) to 
pay in advance. Please follow the link for the SHOP tab and pay 
for number of hotdogs required. It would be very helpful if you 
could pay in advance by Wednesday 6th July, so we can order the 
right amount of food. We will only have a few additional hotdogs 
on the night for payment by cash.

Due to space restrictions in the hall, we ask that only immediate family (parents/siblings) 
attend this particular performance, but on Monday 11th July at 2pm we welcome wider 
family  of year 2 children to see the play.

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank the PTA for subidising the hotdogs for 
this event as well as treating all of the year 2 children to ice-cream on their trip to St 
Nicholas Park on 19th July.

Birmingham Children’s Hospital Fundraiser
Thank you for those who took part and 
donated. Tesco have confirmed that we raised 
£67 in total. Well done Otis in Chestnut class, 
one happy winner!

Thank you for agreeing to support our 
fundraising efforts for Birmingham Children’s 
Hospital. Our project name is 100k in 100 
days. Across 130 Tesco stores we are aiming 
to raise 100k. We have until 8th August.

The money will be used for the play team to 
make visits and procedures more 
comfortable for children.

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/


Warwick A Singing Town - Cerys Purser, one of the Choral Entrepreneurs from the 
'Warwick as a Singing Town' team, has been visiting Emscote Infant School weekly, 
supporting music teaching in school and helping to enthuse students with a love of singing 
and music. Here Cerys is presenting a Warwick As A Singing Town' plaque which will be 
displayed in school. We look forward to welcoming Cerys back in September.

Emscote Infant School - Coventry, Solihull and Warwickshire Winners! We are very proud 
of our Year 2 children who won a Bronze medal in the Central Warwickshire School Sports 
Partnership (CWSSP) gymnastics competition. 



1:1 Teaching Assistant Vacancy - required from September 2022

We are looking to recruit a new 1:1 Teaching Assistant at Emscote Infant School. 

If you would be interested in applying please contact admin2332@welearn365.com for a 

full job description and to request an application form or visit:

https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/129171/teaching-assistant-level-2/

Midday Supervisor Vacancies
Emscote Infant School are recruiting for a new Midday Supervisor to join their busy 
team. A position is available to start as soon as possible.

Hours are 1hr 15mins Monday - Friday, term time only. 

Please contact the office admin2332@welearn365.com if you are interested in applying.

All Saints CE Junior and Emscote Infant School Federation

Caretaker – required from September 2022

About the role

We are looking to appoint an enthusiastic, pro-active and passionate caretaker to join our 

Federation of Emscote Infant School and All Saints’ CE Junior School, based across both 

schools. The successful candidate will be able to establish positive relationships with all 

children, parents and members of staff.

This is a permanent role, 32 hours a week, all-year around, working across both schools 

subject to the successful completion of a 6 month probationary period.

Key Requirements

This is a post for a dedicated, resourceful and caring team player who will be an asset to 

our exceptional federation. The job would suit someone who lives locally.

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 

people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. This post is subject 

to an enhanced DBS Disclosure.

How to apply

Please contact admin2332@welearn365.com for a full job description and to request an 

application form. Or visit https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/130840/caretaker/

The deadline for applications is 5pm on Thursday 14th July 2022.

Shortlisting will be completed on Monday 18th July 2022 with interviews taking place on 

Tuesday 19th July 2022.

mailto:admin2332@welearn365.com
https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/129171/teaching-assistant-level-2/
mailto:admin2332@welearn365.com
mailto:admin2332@welearn365.com
https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/130840/caretaker/


We’re so excited to reveal the theme for the Summer Reading Challenge 2022!

Get ready for Gadgeteers, arriving online and in your local library this summer.

Science is all around you! What do you love doing? Are you a brilliant baker? Or a mega 
music fan? Are you the tech wizard amongst your friends? Join the Gadgeteers for the 
Summer Reading Challenge to discover the amazing science and innovation behind the 
world around you, including some of your favourite things!

Curious? Perfect! Your imagination can unlock endless possibilities… We’re teaming up 
with Science Museum Group for a very special science-themed Challenge that will 
inspire you to use your imagination and creativity!

Gadgeteers will feature amazing books, awesome rewards, and plenty of ideas for cool 
experiments and activities to discover the science all around you. The Challenge will be 
brought to life by top children’s writer and illustrator Julian Beresford.
Are you excited to join the #Gadgeteers this summer? Keep an eye on our blog for all the 
latest Summer Reading Challenge news.

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/news/general/gadgeteers-intro

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/news
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/news/general/gadgeteers-intro


Ready to start planning your  summer adventures? Visit Raring2Go! Digital magazine:

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/southwarwickshire/summer/

Welcome to the Family Information Service Newsletter!
In this week's Family Information Service newsletter find out about getting help for your 
energy bills, the Green Shoots Community Fund, an upcoming jobs and skills fair and 
much more!

The Family Information Service (FIS) supports families across Warwickshire with advice 
and information. You can get in touch with the team for by 
emailing fis@warwickshire.gov.uk or calling 01926 742274.

Make unforgettable summer memories for your child, with amazing holiday 
experiences!

Fit For Sport holidays camps are the perfect solution to ensure your child enjoys a school 
holiday like no other as they invite your child to join them on a pulse-raising holiday 
programme full of sport and adventure this Summer. With a brilliant mix of skills for 
sports, energising activities to get children moving, creative sessions that encourage 
children to express themselves and much more – ensure your child doesn’t miss a 
moment by securing their place today. Delivered by their passionate teams of activity 
experts, Fit For Sport’s Whole of Child programme ensures each day is filled with 
opportunities to create unforgettable memories in a fun and active environment!

Use code: EBSUMMER22 to claim your discount! Offer ends Sunday 3rd July
Find your local camp page, further information about the exciting Holiday Camps ahead 
and confirm your booking now at: https://www.fitforsport.co.uk/holiday-activity-camps
If you have any further queries, please don’t hesitate to call the friendly bookings team 
on 020 8742 4990 or drop them an email at: enquiries@fitforsport.co.uk

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/southwarwickshire/summer/
mailto:fis@warwickshire.gov.uk
https://www.fitforsport.co.uk/holiday-activity-camps
mailto:enquiries@fitforsport.co.uk














The Battle of the Big Top

'When two young siblings visit the Circus, what they see is not what they were expecting. Set 
within the vibrant world of a Big Top, we follow their journey as they face the obstacles people 
encounter when they are forced to co-exist in the same environment. Can the siblings’ help the 
Ringmasters save their beloved circus or will the acts remain fractured and cause the Circus to 
topple?'
Performance time and dates:
• Wednesday 3 Aug 2022, 7.30pm
• Thursday 4 Aug 2022,7.30pm
• Friday 5 Aug 2022,7.30pm
• Saturday 6 Aug 2022, 2.30pm
• Saturday 6 Aug 2022, 7.30pm
• Sunday 7 Aug 2022, 5pm



FREE SCHOOL MEAL ENTITLEMENT AND PUPIL PREMIUM 
REGISTRATION

Due to the current situation with COVID-19, we are aware that Parent and 
Carer’s circumstances may have changed. Depending on your family/household 
income, your child may be eligible for Free School Meals. All children in Infant 
School receive a free hot meal at lunch-time, but this is a separate entitlement. 

If your child qualifies for Free School Meals they will also receive Pupil Premium 
funding. This entitles your child to free or subsidised school trips, music lessons, 
school uniform and help to access after school clubs. Registering children for 
Free School Meals and subsequently Pupil Premium also enables the school to 
claim additional funding to improve resources for your child in school.

If you can answer yes to any of the following questions you may be eligible:

•Is your joint family income under £16,190 per year?
•Are you in receipt of any of the benefits listed below?
•Income Support
•Income-based Jobseekers Allowance 
•Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 
•Support from NASS (National Asylum Support Service) under part 6 of the 
Immigration and Asylum Act 1999
•the guarantee element of State Pension Credit
•Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more 
than £16,190
•Working Tax Credit run-on
•Universal Credit.
•Are you or your partner a member of the Armed Forces?

All reception, year 1 and year 2 children in state-funded schools can have a free 
hot meal at lunchtime. This is known as ‘Universal Entitlement’. If you think you 
are eligible for any of the criteria above we recommend that you still apply. This 
will mean that your child’s school does not miss out on important funding. It 
may also mean your child will continue to receive free meals after the end of 
year 2. 

If you think you are eligible then you can apply online at 
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals





